
 
 
 

 
Rep. Louis Riggs Files Bill to Provide Personal 

Property Tax Relief for Missouri Taxpayers 
 
JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. – State Representative Louis Riggs (R-Hannibal) has filed HB 859, 
which will provide every Missouri taxpayer with a Missouri income tax deduction for every 
dollar they paid in personal property tax. 
 
“Missourians are struggling with increases in personal property taxes and have been for years,” 
said Representative Riggs, a Hannibal Republican who is beginning his 4th term in the Missouri 
House. “This simple bill allows Missouri taxpayers to receive a dollar-for-dollar deduction for 
the personal property taxes they pay every year toward their Missouri income taxes. That will 
provide much-needed tax relief for Missouri families.”  
 
Rep. Louis Riggs, a Republican, represents Marion and Ralls counties (District 5) in the 
Missouri House of Representatives. Rep. Riggs was elected in November 2018. For more 
information, please contact Rep. Riggs at 573-751-3613 or by email at 
Louis.Riggs@house.mo.gov.  
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